
 
NEXT MEETING 
Thursday 28th January 
7:30 
The Venture  
(Malvern Street by the 
farm) 
 
Sweet Memories – 
rediscover delights of the 
past 
 
Sweets always inspire 
nostalgia and so this should 
be an entertaining night. I 
expect Cadbury’s will get a 
mention but my choices 
would be  pear drops, rosey 
apples or lemon sherbets. 
And did I just see a flying 
saucer go past?! 
 
 

Just published by the History Society is “In The Path of The Tornado”. This full colour 
glossy book recounts the events and aftermath of the 2005 tornado through the 
words and cameras of many who were there. The vivid memories and images bring 
the incident to life; it still leaves you marvelling that nobody was killed.  
 
The book also features the 1931 tornado which followed a similar path. This was 
widely reported at the time but over the years was largely forgotten.  One who didn’t 
forget it was May Pearson who, to her amazement, found herself on Ladypool Road in 
2005 facing her second tornado! 
 
The book is available for £4 from the History Society.  

Below: Sparkhill, 1931 and Alder Road, Balsall Heath, 2005 
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The Balsall Heath Local History Society was founded in 1979 with the aim of promoting interest in our local history.  To meet our 
aims we work with local schools and community groups organising exhibitions and events. We have also produced several publications.  
We are a registered charity and rely on grants and donations to achieve our aims. For more information on our work, or to volunteer 
and help please contact us. 

IN THE PATH OF THE TORNADO   

ARCHIVE PICTURE 
Left: Balsall Heath Road 
This view of the road is 
undated but is certainly from 
the early part of the 
twentieth century. It is 
thought to be taken nearer to 
the Pershore Road end than 
the Moseley Road end. 
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AN UNEVENTFUL LIFE? 
The article to the right appeared in the Birmingham 
Daily Post on 31st March 1941. There is no context given 
at all for publishing it. None of the surrounding articles 
has any relevance to it. So what we have is a stand-
alone piece about what one supposes to be a typical 
resident of the area.  
 
THE STATE OF LADYPOOL LANE 
Some years earlier, below, the Birmingham Daily 
Gazette of 7th October 1869 reported on the 
proceedings of the Balsall Heath Local Board. Among 
matters for discussion was Ladypool Lane (as it was 
then known). 
 
 A Mr. Woodward of Clifton Road thought he knew 
where all the stolen timber was going… stored for use 
until Bonfire Night! But this was only part of what he 
called the “theft and vagabondism” in Balsall Heath… 

 


